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Dear Committee Members,
 
How is it that in our so-called civilised, progressive society we could even be considering a
 bill in our Queensland Parliament that will make it easier to murder our unborn children?
 My social conscience constrains me to speak up on behalf of these innocent ones so that
 as a society we don’t have even more blood on our hands. Surely, and hopefully, one day
 we will look back in disbelief at the barbaric practice of abortion as that of a bygone,
 unenlightened era.
 
Please choose life for the innocent unborn and save them from the cruel, torturous,
 murderous treatment at the hands of doctors who are meant to dedicate their lives to
 saving life, not destroying it. Also, one must consider the ongoing mental and
 psychological harm to the women who will spend the rest of their lives knowing that they
 have killed their child.
 
For the sake of human decency and a civilised, progressive society, please oppose this new
 bill that will only serve to further remove safeguards for both the unborn child and his/her
 mother.
 
Yours Sincerely,
 
Francis Shanahan

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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